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I am writing concerning the above and express my strongest opposition to the extension of of the Northern 
Territory Intervention. 
Aboriginal communities need co-operation not Intervention, there is a need for a new directions. 
Thanks for taking car of this matter 
 
My name is Eva havaa 

 
 

Regards, 
 
Eva 
 
 
 
 




